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Al Quackenbush - Vice President

Albert Quackenbush hails from a western New York family with a rich love
and passion for the outdoors. He began safely shooting firearms and
archery equipment at the age of nine. At fourteen, he harvested his first
whitetail deer, a 7-point buck during his first year of bow hunting. Since that
moment, he has been captivated by hunting. He’s hunted for forty years
and loves every aspect of it.

After relocating to Southern California in the mid-2000s, he quickly realized
that hunting in California was a challenge. He decided the knowledge he
gathered should be shared with other hunters, which led to his founding
The SoCal Bowhunter.

Known for his honest gear reviews and stories of hunting adventure, Al has
had articles published in national magazines, websites, and blogs, and has
been a guest on multiple podcasts. He is also an award-winning
photographer and is the co-host of the "Sprocket & Chubbs Outdoor
Podcast". He authors The Faithful Sportsman to share his love of Christ,
the outdoors, archery, firearms, and freedom.



